
Publisher’s Announcement: W.I. Higuchi U.S.A. Editor in Chief from 1985 

The Publisher is pleased to announce the appointment of Professor W. I. Higuchi: 
Department of Pharmaceutics, College of Pharmacy, University of Utah, Salt Lake 
City, UT 84112, U.S.A. to the position of Editor in Chief for the Americas, Japan 
and Australasia from January 1985. 

The Publishers extend their gratitude to Dr. J.H. Rytting, Pharmaceutical Chem- 
istry Department, University of Kansas for continuing to act as Associate Editor. 
Authors from the Americas, Japan and Australasia are requested to continue 
submission of manuscripts to the Associate Editor through 1985. 

Professor W.I. Higuchi replaces Professor A.J. Repta who has served so com- 
petently since January 1982. Despite other commitments, Professor A.J. Repta has 

kindly agreed to continue his association with the International Journal of 
Pharmaceutics as a member of the Editorial Board. 


